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CELEBRATE RECOVERY 

Alone. It is one of the coldest words in the English language. It is the chill 
of frozen hope, it is the yearning of the human heart for what cannot be. 
Most of us spend our lives in the company of others, just so we won’t be 
alone. 

When does a Christian feel alone? For most of us, the most powerful 
sense of being alone is when going through the death of a spouse. More 
than anyone else on earth, a wife shares all those things the world     
mustn’t know. A friend described the death of her husband simply: “It’s 
just like having your right arm ripped off—every day.” 

Sometimes we are alone by conscious choice. It is a fact that God       
somehow does not need a favorable opinion poll; sometimes what he 
needs is just one good man. One who will stand up for the truth no matter 
how his enemies smirk at him. It is a tough situation to be in; sometimes 
the world sees just how tough the gentle, meek Christian is. I took the 
time to look up MEEK, on Wikipedia the Greek derivative states, “War 
horse that is bridled and ready for battle!” 

But for many, the choice is simply lifestyle. Willie Nelson sang of cowboys 
this way: 

“Mamas, don’t let your babies grow up to be cowboys. 
Don’t let ‘em pick guitars and drive them old trucks; 

Let ‘em be doctors and lawyers and such. 
Mamas, don’t let your babies grow up to be cowboys. 

They’re never at home and they’re always alone— 
Even with someone they love.” 

As we look at the early church, we see a group of men and women who 
really did share life together. There was no physical need that went      
unmet because they cared so deeply for one another. And with so much 
individualism in our culture today, we can learn a lot from them! 

Celebrate Recovery, a recovery program based on eight principles from 
the Beatitudes, has for more than twenty-five years been fruitfully     
sharing and bringing lives together. For more than a year a leadership 
team has been meeting diligently every Thursday from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 
prayerfully planning to introduce this ministry at Woodland Oaks Church 
of Christ. We are excited to announce that on Thursday, April 6, 2017 this 
purpose-driven ministry will launch at 6:00 p.m.  

We encourage you to join us; you won’t be disappointed.  

Contact Nathan Ingram or talk to one of the elders about this exciting 
ministry.  

                     - Celebrate Recovery Leadership Team 
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Servant Minister 

Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning.   
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
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Last Week’s Attendance 

 

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“A Study of Revelation” by Elton Stubblefield 
Location: Chapel Center Auditorium 

“A Study of Colossians” by Steve Vogl 
Location: Worship Center A101 

“A Study of Proverbs” by Jason Bullock 
Location: Worship Center A102 (20s & 30s) 

“Reading Through the Bible” by Gary Tannahill & Rick Medford 
Location: Chapel Center Magnolia Room 

“Divine Providence: Is God Involved in My Life?” by Scott Logan 
Wednesdays in Worship Center Auditorium 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“The Fruits of the Spirit” by John Rowe 
Location: Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

“Worship Skills” by Ken Stegall & Chris Tomberlin 
Wednesday in Location Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th Boys) 

“Virtuous” by Jill Bradley, Crisanna Hulett &  
Pam O’Connor 

Wednesday in Location Chapel Center C201 (7th-12th Girls) 

0-1 years 
1 year-olds 
2 year-olds 
3 year-olds 

Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

A103 
A105/106 
A107 
A108 
A109 
B200 

B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B209 
 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 

5th-6th grade 

Elder of the Day Elton Stubblefield 

Communion Leader Chris Tomberlin 

March 12, 2017 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

March 12 Evening Sermon: Understanding My Bible Lesson 6 

Sunday, March 5, 2017 

9:00 AM Bible Class 347 

10:15 AM Worship 591 

6:00 PM Worship 218 

Contribution $25,839.32 

Wednesday, March 8, 2017 

7:00 PM Bible Class 267 



This Week 

Sunday 4:30 p.m. LTC Puppet & Chorus Practice 
 6:00 p.m. LTC Bible Bowl Practice (3rd-12th) 
  Worship Training for Young Men 
 7:00 p.m. Youth Invasion—Five Guys 
Monday 12:30 p.m. Ladies Exercise Class in FLC 
Tuesday 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals Bible Study 
Wednesday 5:30 p.m. Wednesday Evening Meal 
 7:00 p.m. Bible Classes &  LTC   Bible Bowl Practice (3rd-6th) 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
Saturday 2:30 p.m. Youth Devo—Freeze Home 

Announcements 

 

Upcoming Events 

 March 19 Youth SNL at Missouri Street 
 March 21 Men’s Luncheon at Red Phoenix 
 March 24 Treehouse Kids—Picnic at Alden Bridge Park 
 March 26 Baby Girl Shower for Lindy Haynes 
  TREK payment due 
  LTC Work Day 
 March 29 Youngest Men Lead Singing 
 April 8 Hannah’s Hope Dinner 
 April 9 Youth Invasion—Freebirds 
 April 15 Youth Devo 
 April 21 Youth Broomball and Lock in 
 April 23 Elders/Deacons & Congregational Meetings 
 April 29 WOCC’s 2nd Annual Girls Conference 
  WOCC Golf Tournament 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Donations of canned pastas and paper towels are due today, Sunday, March 12 
for Sunny Glen Children’s Home. 

Spring Break is this week, March 13-17 for many local schools and colleges. 
Please remember those traveling in your prayers.  

Ladies’ Bible Class resumes Tuesday, March 21.  

The next Men’s Luncheon will be Tuesday, March 21 at 11:30 a.m. at Red 
Phoenix Hunan Restaurant. 

There will be a baby shower for Lindy Haynes on Sunday, March 26 at       
3:30 p.m. in the Chapel Center. Lindy is expecting a girl and is registered at 
Pottery Barn Kids and Buy Buy Baby. 

Prayers 

Z Harold Wade/Tomball Regional Medical Center/infection related to  
 cancer. 
Z Jim Edwards/Room 5222 Memorial Hermann The Woodlands Hospital/
 no visitors. 
Z Brandi Barscewski/bedrest/baby girl due late March. 
Z Denise Tolbert/transferring to The Broadmoor at Creekside Park. 
Z Pat Charleston/extreme back and leg pain/surgery planned for March. 
Z Martha Brooks, Tom Campbell, Charlene & Paul  Deason, Larry     
 Echols,  Nancy Lee, Kenneth Miller and Harold Wade are  battling    
 cancer. 
Z Please remember Linda Alexander, Bill Boone, Avis Burright, Lorene  
 Burright, Betty Caldwell, Jackie Christiansen, Ken  Coleman, Caleb 
 Cox, Joe & Bobbie Fellabaum, Shirley  Jones, Marjorie Lockwood,   
 Georgia  Meadows, Carletta Moore, Lee Muniz  & Helena  Jaramillo & 
 son Nathaniel,  Judy & Lon Perry, Bill Pieper, Kim  Prahl, Gert  Robert, 
 Danyce Rundell,  Wally Westbrook  and  Jimmy  Worley. 

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
The WOCC Sharing Pantry is in need of restocking. 

Please donate any non-perishable food items. 
Sunny Glen Children’s Home: Canned Pastas & Paper Towels 

Arms of Hope: Cereal 

Expectant Families 

Brandi & Adam Barscewski 
Krista & Stephen Brewster 

Lindy & Jeremy Haynes 
Carter & JP McIntosh 

Chelsea & David Sparks 
Beth & James Stevens 

Melanie & Morgan Whatley 

Youth News 

Youth Invasion will be tonight, Sunday, March 12 following evening           
assembly at Five Guys. 

The next Youth Devotional will be held this Saturday, March 18 at 2:30 p.m. 
at the Freeze home. The van will leave WOCC at 2 p.m. Bring drinks and    
desserts. 

The next Sunday Night Live will be held at Missouri Street Church of Christ        
next Sunday, March 19. The van will leave WOCC at 2:45 p.m. 

The second installment of $57 for TREK 2017 is due Sunday, March 26.  The 
total price of $285 can be paid in full at any time. Make checks payable to 
WOCC and turn in to Chris Tomberlin. 

Register under events at woodlandoaks.org for the second annual Girls   
Conference to be held Saturday, April 29. The cost is $10 per person. 

Treehouse Kids’ News 

See the latest Treehouse Kids’ Newsletter for more details. 

Worship Training for boys ages 4 to 8 meets each Sunday evening in March 
in the Chapel at 6 p.m. to practice leading singing with real audio/visual 
equipment. The young men will have an opportunity to lead the congregation 
during the March 29 devotional. 

Bible Builders resumes next Sunday, March 19. The memory verse for 
March is I Samuel 16:7—”Man looks at the outward appearance, but God 
looks at the heart.” 

Sprouts Storytime resumes Wednesday, March 22 at 10 a.m. in the Worship 
Center foyer. 
Little Lambs Play Group resumes Friday, March 24 at 10 a.m.  in the Family 
Life Center. 

Treehouse Kids will have a picnic at Alden Bridge Park  Friday, March 24 
from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

LTC Information 

Bible Bowl Practice meets Sunday and Wednesday nights through April 12 
for 3rd through 6th graders. Practice for 7th through 12 graders meets each 
Sunday evening. 

Puppet and Chorus Practices meet each Sunday through April 9 at 4:30 
p.m. in the Education Center. See Jennifer Tolbert for puppet information and 
Chris Tomberlin for chorus information. 

There will be a Work Day for LTC on Sunday, March 26 at 2:30 p.m. in the 
Family Life Center. 

New Members 

 
Keith & Julie Hart 

John Austin, Anna Grace & 
Ava Beth 

 
 

 
Julie is the daughter of 
Pharis & Betty Fowler 

Sympathy 

Freida Welborn, the mother of Bradley Welborn, died March 5 at the age of 
79. The funeral was March 9 in Mount Pleasant, Texas. Donations in Freida’s 
memory can be made to Hannah’s Hope Children’s Home. 


